
May 25, 2005

Lake Michigan College at South Haven
South Haven Campus
125 Veterans Boulevard
South Haven, MI  49090
Attention:  Dr. Janice Varney, Dean of Students

SUBJECT: THANK YOU

Dear Dr. Varney:

Thank you for the excellent job on our recent public information session for Palisades

Nuclear Plant.  You and your entire staff were so supportive and always available for our last

minutes changes.  It was a real pleasure working with such a helpful and committed group of

professionals.  I look forward to future successful meetings at Lake Michigan College

at South Haven.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Melissa M. Jenkins, Licensing Assistant
License Renewal and Environmental Impacts Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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